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Truck and trailer stolen in Bolton

	Caledon OPP officers are looking for a truck and tailer that were reported stolen Oct. 17 from a driveway on Ridgewood Crescent in

Bolton.

Police said the incident took place sometime between 5 and 8 a.m. that date. Suspect(s) stole a green 2004 Ford SRW pick-up and a

2014 black cargo seve-by-14-foot unplated LAFTX trailer.

Police are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS

(8477).
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